
 

 

8 April 2019  

Customer Update: Health Products Supply 
 

 
ANSTO is advising that a number of products will experience delays in supply due to operational issues 
within our production facility. These issues relate to the hot cell utilized to manufacture sterile injectable 

products. 
 

To allow time for maintenance as well as follow-up testing and validation, it is anticipated that ANSTO 

will not be able to supply the following products until May 2019: 
 

- Quadramet® Samarium-153 (Product Code 10029) 
- Iodine-131 mIBG Diagnostic (Product Code 10008) 

- Iodine-131 mIBG Therapy (Product Code 10009) 

- Iodine-131 Injectable (Product Code 10018) 
- Iodine-131 Lipiodol (Product Code 10028) 

 
ANSTO will be in contact with all our customers once maintenance has been completed to confirm the 

exact date when supply will recommence for each product.  

 
ANSTO will make every endeavour to produce the products sooner if possible and will keep customers 

up-to-date.   
 

In addition to the above, we have been informed today of a delay with the expected shipment of 
Gallium-67 (Ga-67) from the US next week.  

 

Unfortunately, due to an operational issue at Lantheus Medical Imaging in the US, ANSTO will not 
receive our expected shipment of Ga-67 on Monday 8th April.  We will be unable to supply this product 

until the next shipment arrives on Monday 15th April.   
 

ANSTO apologises for the delay.  If you have any questions, please contact ANSTO directly on 1800 

251 572 
 


